
 
 

KS2 CHOIR – Summer Term 2019 

Friday lunchtime 12.15 - 12.45pm  
 
Dear Parents, 

 

Choir is offered to all children in KS2, and is a club that offers a chance to extend children’s music 

learning and experiences.  Each term the choir participate in a concert or two, and the choir at Greenway 

is a very successful club, which has opportunities to sing in school, the local community and further afield  

 

This term choir will be performing in the following concert: 

 

-Greenway Summer Concert – Ashlyns Chapel –Tuesday 2nd July 2019 – 7pm 

 

This concert is a lovely celebration of the musicians at Greenway and the chapel at Ashlyns is a fantastic 

venue to perform in. 

 

 

Please return the reply slip below if your child would like to attend choir next term.  Rehearsals are every 

Friday lunchtime, and the children will be working towards the concert items each week.  Please return the 

form to the school office by THURSDAY  4th APRIL in order to reserve your child’s place at choir.  We 

are not able to accept late applications, and children will need to have filled in an application form to 

attend. 

CHOIR BEGINS ON FRIDAY 27th APRIL 2019 AT 12.15pm 

 

I look forward to working with choir again next term. 

 

Nyree O’Brien  

Hertfordshire Music Service 

 

 

To: NYREE O’BRIEN – GREENWAY SCHOOL – KS2 CHOIR. 

 

My child:_______________________________________________ 

 

Would like to join the KS2 choir on a Friday lunchtime 12.15-12.45pm 

 

I understand my child will be required to attend every week week for the Summer term 2019, and is 

committed to participating in the concert at the end of term. 

 

Signed:___________________________ (parent/carer) 


